F & L Construction, Inc.

1512 Good Hope Road, S.E.
Washington, DC 20020
(202) 678-5788 — Office (202) 678-5789 - Fax
Fleonstruction84@ comcast.net

February 13, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

I'm pleased to recommend C-V, Inc. to your company. Over the past three months, I worked
directly with Chinmay G. Vyas, president of C-V, Inc., and their technicians. We have been very
pleased with the work they've done for us.

They have always been available and on short notice. Due to different constraints on this project
we have had to call them at the last minute and rely on their expertise due to the lack of boring

logs and other independent issues. Their technician Frank was always available rain or shine and
he was extremely helpful. Also they were able to upload our reports promptly so that they would

be accessible.

Through this project, C-V, Inc. has been on time and on budget for our company. I recommend
them without hesitation and would hire them again if given the opportunity.

Sincerely,
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Mouhamed Diop

Project Manager



